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Seminar in Purposeful 
Living to be held in 
Washington, D.C.

New Contemporary Initiation 
Ceremony becomes available

The International Membership 
Committee continues to design 
membership resources for the 21st 
Century. DKG members have given 
accolades to the new Contemporary 
Initiation Ceremony and the committee 
believes members will respond in the 
same way to new Guide for Chapter 
Membership Chairs and Ceremonies 
book. 

Even though DKG’s membership is 
international, the heart of the Society 
is at the chapter level. These 

documents provide chapters with 
guidance and support regardless of 
their location on the globe. They take 
into consideration our Society’s 
diverse membership and stress the 
pride of being a key woman educator.

The Guide for Chapter Membership 
Chairs and the Ceremonies book will 
be available at the DKG store at 
www.dkg.org in March or early April.

Supporting Early-Career Educators Endorsed as 
An International Project by the Administrative 
Board Members!  

At its November 2011 meeting, the Administrative Board endorsed the 
recommendation of the International Educational Excellence Committee that 
Support for Early-Career Educators (SEE) be adopted as a DKG International 
Project.  As an international project, SEE would become a focus for all chapters, 
gaining credibility beyond the international committee and the individual chapter. 
International projects often become tied to the identity of the total organization. 

The International Membership Committee thanks members, chapters, and state 
organizations for getting on board to support beginning educators. The Board’s 
endorsement is only the first step in approving Support for Early Career Educators 
as a new international project.

Come to New York City, July 2012, and show your support with a “yes” vote.

Members who wish a Capital 
Experience should consider attending 
the Seminar in Purposeful Living on 
July 19-21, 2012, in Washington, D.C.

Activities include visits to Arlington 
National Cemetery, the Tomb of the 
Unknowns, The Capitol Building, 
National Cathedral, and the 
Smithsonian Museums on the National 
Mall. In addition, other tours may be 
chosen from a select list. For detailed 
information, visit the newly designed 
Education Foundation Website at 
www.dkgef.org.  

To register for the Seminar, go to the 
Society website at www.dkg,org, then 
select the Seminar registration button 
on the left side of the home page.

You could be an Education 
Foundation Liaison 

An Education Foundation liaison is a 
person who shares the work of the 
Education Foundation with the 
member’s state organization.  You could 
be a “connector” that helps spread news 
of the good work of the Foundation.
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